Friends of Merrymeeting Bay

P.O. Box 233   Richmond, Maine   04357

Attention: Calendar and Feature Editors

2005-2006 FOMB Speaker Series

PRESS RELEASE 01/03/06


 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT Sarah Wolpow: 721-0941 

Subject:
‘Arnold’s March to Quebec’
Speaker:    
Stephen Clark, Author & Historian 
When:

Wednesday, January, 11th at 7:00 p.m. 
Where:
Bowdoin College Cram Alumni House, 83 Federal St., Brunswick
Join Friends of Merrymeeting Bay [FOMB] on Wednesday, January 11th at 7pm for the fourth presentation of their 05-06 Speaker Series. The presentation, ‘Arnold’s March to Quebec’ will feature author and historian Stephen Clark, President of the Arnold Expedition Historical Society. The presentation will follow FOMB’s Annual Potluck Supper [5:30] and Business Meeting [6:15]. The public is invited to learn more about FOMB by sharing in these events as well. 
Arnold was only 34 when he was tasked with leading a force of 1105 men on the Expedition to Quebec. He had previously co-led with Ethan Allen and his Green Mountain Boys the force that captured Fort Ticonderoga yet this surprise attack in no way proved adequate training for what lay ahead later that same year of 1775. Still, there were few in our emerging nation that would have had the experience to successfully lead the rugged expedition up the Kennebec and Dead Rivers. Of the expedition members that started, only 675 emerged from the wilderness to attack the walled fortress of Quebec and more than two thirds of these were wounded, killed or taken prisoner. 
Steve Clark is a Maine native, outdoorsman and educator. He has been involved with the Appalachian Trail Project for more than 50 years and is the past editor of the Guide to the Appalachian Trail in Maine. He is the author of Katahdin, A Guide to Baxter State Park & Katahdin now in its fifth edition. In 2003 he authored and published the major new book about the Arnold Expedition to Quebec of 1775 entitled Following Their Footsteps, which is a travel guide and history of the Expedition.
The FOMB Speaker Series takes place monthly from October-May. The February presentation, ‘Legislating for the Common Good: The Courage of Your Convictions’ will feature Kathleen McGee, Doug Clopp and Rob Brown all formerly of the Maine Citizen Leadership Fund. This event will take place 7pm. Wednesday February 8th in the Beam Classroom of the Bowdoin College Visual Arts Center. The series, which is free and open to the public, is sponsored by Friends of Merrymeeting Bay with help from the Bowdoin College Environmental Studies Program. Valuable door prizes are donated by Patagonia. Additional help is provided from the Maine Chapter of The Nature Conservancy. 

To receive more information on Friends of Merrymeeting Bay’s programs call Sarah Wolpow, Executive Coordinator, Friends of Merrymeeting Bay, at 721-0941 or fomb@gwi.net.
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